
Transportation is a leading cause of climate change, especially in Oregon. Electrifying our transportation sector is a common sense 
approach to combatting the climate crisis. Please vote yes on 2165 for a healthy climate that provides a future of clean air, water, 
and land. There are many other people who are more qualified than me to comment on the mechanisms of this bill. But as a young 
environmental advocate and a teacher at Outdoor School, my personal experience motivates me to call on our decision makers to 
ensure a safe, clean, and sustainable future for the rest of my life and the lives of those younger than me and those not yet born. 
Thank you for supporting a quick, comprehensive, and equitable transition to zero-emission transportation in Oregon. 


